Community Feedback on Terra Cognita Spring, 2013 

Thank you, Dan!
 
Michelle Pace
Executive Assistant to the Superintendent
Port Angeles School District #121
216 East Fourth Street
Port Angeles, WA  98362
360-565-3700 

Hi Dan,
I love the Terra Cognita! Please tell Austin Bray I’m proud of him! Anytime your students want to visit Dry Creek please let them know we have a curious audience.
Ciao,
Patricia Schromen,

Dry Creek teacher 
A very fine issue, Dan.  My complements to your excellent new editor! 

--Tim

On Mar 21, 2013, at 3:07 PM, Daniel Lieberman wrote:

Hi Dan, 

I or someone else here at the PDN would be very interested in doing a story about the Beaumont Cabin work. Can you let the students know we want to talk with them, come out and take pictures, etc.? 

Also, any idea of the time frame on their sprucing up of the cabin for tours? 

Thanks,

Diane Urbani de la Paz
PDN 
Thanks,

Daniel Wolff 

Writer 

Nice job as always. Thanks for sharing, and not just with this newspaper.
 
 Li/qtskal/ax2 
 
Katie Krueger, staff attorney and policy analyst 
Quileute Natural Resources
401 Main Street (deliveries); PO BOX 187 (mail)
La Push, WA 98350-0187
(360) 374-2265, FAX 374-9250, Cell 460-4842
Go to http://www.quileutenation.org/natural-resources
to check out our programs and more.
Thank you for sharing and thank you for what you do.  I always enjoy reading student writing.

Elena Velasquez,

Forks High School 

http://www.peacecorps.gov/resources/media/press/2209/
 

a nice link to projects worldwide.

Today is World Water Day! Lots of examples of Peace Corps water projects to be found on the USPC website!

 Larry Ward 
 

Lower Elwha Fish Hatchery

700 Stratton Road

Port Angeles, WA 98363

360.565.7270 ext 1

360.461.0151 – mobile

Very nice invitation and nwsltr.

We are committeedon the westend right now.

Roy Morris,
Education Consultant 

I love Terra Cognita. this time there was news about an event at Franklin (my school)! 

How cool showing off the underwater camera. i bet the kids loved it.

I want to comment on the global water shortage issue. We have a water shortage problem here in Inopacan and I'm searching for funding to help expedite the mayor's #1 priority project, bringing a water line in from a secondary upland spring. I'll be checking the Global Water Initiative mentioned in in your article. Thanks!

Inopacan is a coastal municipality of about 20,000 fisherfolk and farmers. We have waterlines but the water runs out about 4:00PM. It was really gross on Friday afternoon when I was at the office and needed to pee. We have a new big beautiful municipal hall where my office is. It has marble floors, nice hardwood doors and woodwork and the mayor's office has internet connection using wifi. I was able to take my laptop there to connect. it's sad to have a nice facility lacking basic water needs.

The rest of the governmental offices are patiently waiting for the internet server to be set up. We've been waiting since our move into the building the beginning of December.

We don't have a water shortage problem here at my host family house because they got tire of having no water, disconnected from the municipal waterline and use a private well. We don't drink it though. We buy filtered water. I hate to think what's in the water the poor people drink.

They burn their trash, plastics and all, leaving toxic ash to wash down to the water table. They have no sanitary sewer systems that I've seen. I'm told my house has a septic tank but my family is upper middle class and this is a very nice house. The other 90% of the people are peeing and defecating anywhere and everywhere and that I'm sure makes its way to the water table as well.

I look forward to your next publication.

Peace and One Love,

Valli Sanstrom, Peace Corps Volunteer and Streamkeepers

Hi, Dan
Your last newsletter was great as usual! Kudos to Stefanie!

Jean Sigmar,

Streamkeepers Newsletter Editor

